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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 1:22 PM
To: PBMtestimony
Cc: hspoehr@papaolalokahi.org
Subject: Testimony for HB2848 on 2/9/2012 9:00:00 AM

Testimony for PBM 2/9/2012 9:00:00 AIbi HB2848

Conference room: 309
Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Hardy Spoehr
Organization: Papa Ola Lokahi
E-mail: hspoehr~papaolalokahi .org
Submitted on: 2/9/2012

Comments:
Papa Ola Lokahi strongly supports this legislation as it will bring a new approach to
addressing those who are of Native Hawaiian ancestry or of the Native Hawaiian persuasion in
our corections system. It takes a culturally-based approach and applies it to one of our
major on-going issues that we as an island society need to resolve.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide supportive testimony on this measure.
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